
Unsafe Speed the Biggest Factor in New Year's
Eve Collisions in Los Angeles County

Data from CHP shows that speeding, not

DUI, is actually the leading cause of

collisions on the holiday.

LOS ANGELES COUNTY, CA, USA,

January 9, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ --

According to data released by CHP for

last year’s New Year’s Eve, unsafe

speed is actually the leading cause of

collisions on the holiday, not DUI, as

many suspect.

The Ryan Law Group, a personal injury

law firm based in Manhattan Beach,

pulled data from California Highway

Patrol’s SWITRS (Statewide Integrated

Traffic Records System) for December

31st, 2022 and January 1st, 2023. This data covered collisions occurring on highways only.

KEY FINDINGS:

•  Collisions that had a confirmed driver under the influence of alcohol or drugs accounted for

just under 10% of all collisions on New Year’s Eve.

•  Collisions that were a result of unsafe speed, however, accounted for nearly 40% of all

collisions.

•  A majority of accidents occurred during the late hours of New Year’s Eve, or the early hours of

New Year’s Eve. 63% of crashes on New Year’s Eve happened after 12 pm, and on New Year’s Day,

30% of all collisions for the day occurred between midnight and 5 AM.

•  Men accounted for 77% of the at-fault drivers in New Year’s Eve collisions.

Additionally, nearly 40% of all collisions on New Year’s Eve involve an injury. When it comes to

vehicular crashes that occur as a result of a high rate of speed, these injuries can often be

catastrophic, such as a traumatic brain injury (TBI), broken bones, paralysis, amputations, and

more.

http://www.einpresswire.com


Despite these findings, it is important to note that DUI is still a big factor in collisions on New

Year’s Eve, and is the cause of dozens of collisions in Los Angeles County alone each year. If you

plan on traveling by car on New Year’s Eve, consider avoiding the highways between the hours of

11 PM to 3 AM, when most crashes occur.  

    

About Us

The Ryan Law Group was founded by Andrew T. Ryan, Esq. to provide high-caliber representation

to victims of personal injury throughout Los Angeles and Southern California.

Our law firm tirelessly works for our clients by seeking the quickest and most beneficial

outcome. There is no fee unless our client receives a settlement or verdict in their favor. The

Ryan Law Group is an advocate for the citizens of California and represents them when they

have been wronged.

Contact Us

https://www.theryanlawgroup.com/contact/

Brianna Porter

The Ryan Law Group

brianna@theryanlawgroup.com

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/680179282

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://www.theryanlawgroup.com/contact/
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/680179282
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

